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Dear Committee, 

 

We are opposed to HB 2548. Agriculture is already over regulated.  Oregon is home 

to some of the most stringent ag labor workforce standards, and the last thing 

needed is an unelected regulatory board that can arbitrarily create more burdensome 

rules. 

 

Please, kill this bad bill now. 

 

Regards, 

Diana Wirth  


